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Marketplace Alert: Users unable to create SPOs [1]

July 20, 2022 by Staff [2]

Known Issue:
Marketplace Requestors are currently unable to create SPOs, including Construction SPOs.  
Additionally, the PSC is unable to complete most change orders which require updates to a 
PO. When attempting to do so, the message below is received:

Estimated Fix Date/Time:
This will be fixed with a maintenance release by the Marketplace supplier on Friday, July 22.

Have any tips or questions you would like to see addressed? Please email PSC@cu.edu [3].
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